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. January 9, 1981. s_ ._ s
Fort St. Vrain1

Unit No. 1,

_ P-310114

! ~

-

'
;

,

Mr. Karl V. 'Seyfrit, Director
Region IV Office of Enforcement and Inspection-:

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissi:n
611 Ryan Pla:a Drive, Suite 1000

,

Arlington, Texas 76012
Occket No. 50-267/S0-17- *

Dear Mr. Seyfrit:
!

This letter isinreolytoyournotice$fviolationassociatedwith,

inspection report 50-267/80-17, cated December 18, 1930. for the
! inspection conducted at Fort <S t . Vrain the week of August 18-22,

1980. Specific answers to your questions are contained in Attachment
I to tnis letter and are numoered to correspond to your notice of'

violation. i

!
'' With regard to your concerns about the overall management of our

physical security program, I have scheculed a management meeting to4

discuss this matter and other related matters on January 15, 1981. I
will report the results of this meeting to you by February 1, 1981.

| Steps we have taken or plan to take will be identified in that
report.

;

We request that the contents of this letter by withheld fecm public
'

disclosure in accordance with 10CFR2.790(d). If you have any further3

questions please contact the Plant Security Officer, Mr. Hillyard'on
(303) 785-2223.

,

4

Sincerely,i
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i C. K. Millen
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